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Decision Taken by the Director of the HRR of TBU in Zlín on 21 April 2020 
Code: RKMZ/03/2020/ENG 
 

This decision applies to students who have concluded Accommodation Contracts and 
have been assigned rooms in the TBU Residence Hall Štefánikova 150, Zlín. 

Due to operational reasons, the U7 building will be closed from 30 April 2020 onwards. 
The students currently accommodated in the U7 building will be moved to the TBU 
Residence Hall TGM - U12, to the TBU Residence Hall Antonínova - U6, or to the MSI 
accommodation facility on working days. 

For questions about vacancies in U12/U6 building or in the MSI accommodation 
facility, please contact the Accommodation Officer in charge of accommodation bookings 
in the relevant Residence Hall of TBU no later than 24 April 2020, and agree with her on the 
date when you will move. 

For the U6 building koleje-u6@utb.cz 

For the U12 building koleje-u12@utb.cz 

For the MSI accommodation facility koleje-u7@utb.cz 

Students who fail to agree on the date when they will move to another Residence Hall 
before 24 April 2020 will be assigned a bed automatically, depending on the current 
availability.   

Students who are physically present in the U7 building must, after duly handing over 
the assigned room, move out no later than 13:00 on 27 April 2020. 

Students currently benefiting from the discount on the charge for accommodation who 
are not present in the building must move out their personal belongings at the earliest possible 
date; those students who fail to do so will find their belongings packed and stored for 
collection in the U6 building.  

 

From 30 April 2020 onwards, entry to the U7 building of the TBU Residence Hall 
Štefánikova will be allowed only from 07:00 to 14:00 on working days. 

 


